The Opening of the Exhibition ”A Tribute to PET Bottles“ with Photographs of Works by the Czech Sculptor Veronika Richterová in Maribo on Lolland
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Administration building of the Lolland Municipality where the exhibition takes place
[image: image2.png]



The exhibition

The opening took place on 3 December in the administration building of the Lolland Municipality in Maribo. The opening speeches were delivered by the Mayor of Lolland, Stig Vestergaard, and Ambassador Zdeněk Lyčka. The festive opening was also attended by Libuše Müller, Gratias agit 2007 laureate and director of the gallery Shambala in Copenhagen. The photographs will be exhibited by 31 December 2009.
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From the left: Ambassador Z. Lyčka, Libuše Müller, Mayor Stig Vestergaard
